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GERMANY NEWS

Summers in Germany are busy times for both parents and kids trying
to fit trips, sports, camps, and visiting relatives into the 6-week school
break. There’s a Christian camping group that sponsors camps for
younger children and camps for 13-16-year olds. This summer the
latter group is reaching over 600 teens, with the involvement of 120
helpers from various evangelical churches, and Bible schools.

Throughout Germany are at least 50 camps where the teens live in
tents, cook over open fires, build other necessary huts, experience
nature, participate in games, enjoy social activities, and have Bible
studies. Advising, counseling, and conflict resolution is also provided.
Please pray for each participant and each helper involved in these

Bible camps. For many teens this may be their first experience in 8
Christian atmosphere and their first time hearing the gospel. Pray
they will recognize their need for Christ and that others will recognize
their need for spinitual growth.

NEUHOFEN CHURCH

Our church in Neuhofen is experiencing some difficult times and
needs y'all's prayers. The pastor has recently informed the elders that
he'll be leaving at the end of this year. Please pray for God's leading
in the search for a new pastor. This is difficult for any church, but
even more so for Neuhofen since they can only pick up 50% of his
salary, with the remainder needing to be covered by ouiside income.

Also, there's some discord among some of the members on various
topics. Pray for unity among God'’s people in Neuhofen to prevail.

We sure appreciate and y’all,

Fred & Linda McRae Email: fimcrae71@gmail.com

PO Box 1
Tupelo MS. 38802
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